
City of Stamford

Board of Ethics

888 Washington Bivd.

Stamford, CT 06901

Advisory #2013-2

November 4, 2013

Ms. Joanna Gwozdziowski

c/o Zoning Commission
Stamford Government Center

888 Washington Blvd.
Stamford, CT 06904-2152

Dear Ms. Gwozdziowski,

Thank you forappearing before the Board of Ethics to request an Advisory Opinion regarding
your potential seasonal employment in the Office of the Registrar ofVoters while simultaneously
serving as an alternate member of the City's Zoning Commission.

The Board has reviewed this matter and finds no conflict with the City's Code of Ethics, Section
19-(4), "Conflicts of interests; interference with duties."

Sincerely,

Cheryl G. Bader, Chair
Clarence R. Grebey III, Secretary

Allan D. Lang, Memeber
Sheldon Levine, Member
John Martelli, Member

Daniel E. Sanchez, Member

Sarah F. Summons, Member


